
 

 

 

 

31st March 2022 
 

 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

Welcome to Parents/Carers of children starting at Congleton High School in Year 7, 
September 2022 
 

I am delighted that your child has chosen to be part of the CHS community. I would like to provide 
some information about our transition programme, that will help your child to transfer successfully 
from their primary school. 
 

Miss Franks and I are excited to be completing our primary school visits in May and June and will 
meet all children and their teachers personally. This will ensure that we gather all of the information 
we need to help your child to have a flying-start in September. Our SENDCO will be joining us for 
some of our visits and many children with additional needs are already receiving extra transition 
support from the SEND team. 
 

All being well, our current intake plan includes two key events: 
 

New Intake Days on 30th June and 1st July, 8.30am- 2.45pm 
Children will work in their new Year 7 tutor groups throughout the day, with some of their primary 
school friends. Your child will meet their tutor, have the chance to familiarise themselves with the 
school site and meet many of the staff team. I am certain that this will be an exciting and stimulating 
experience and will help alleviate any anxiety about changing schools.  
 
Parent/Carer Information Evening on 30th June, 6.00pm in the School Hall 
You will have the opportunity to meet your child’s tutor, other guidance staff and members of the 
senior leadership team. The purpose of the evening is to help you to put faces to names and provide 
you with important day-to-day information, which your child will need in September. There will also 
be displays of school uniform. This evening is primarily for the benefit of parents/carers and if at all 
possible, please organise alternative provision for your child/ren for this evening. 
 

All information about the school’s transition process, including a virtual tour and interviews               
with our current students, is available on our website using the following 
link  https://www.congletonhigh.com/parents/preparing-to-start-at-chs/september-2022-transition 
 

I am also delighted to confirm that we are planning to run a 3-day Summer School from Tuesday 
23rd to Thursday 25th August, where children will be able to experience a range of activities. Further 
information about this will be sent out to you next term.  
 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you in person to CHS and beginning our transition 
journey together. We will communicate with you moving forward using a combination of email and 
our website. If you need to update your contact details or let us know about additional contacts, 
please email kmoore@congletonhigh.com 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Darling 
Deputy Headteacher 
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